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American Land Title Association Issues Statement  
on Confirmation of Rohit Chopra as CFPB Director 

 
Washington, D.C., Sept. 30, 2021 — The American Land Title Association (ALTA), the national trade 
association of the land title insurance industry, released the following statement on the Senate’s 
confirmation of Rohit Chopra as director of the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau (CFPB): 
 
“On behalf of the American Land Title Association and our members nationwide, we congratulate Rohit 
Chopra on his confirmation as director of the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau,” said Diane Tomb, 
ALTA’s chief executive officer. “ALTA and its members look forward to working with Director Chopra and 
the Bureau’s staff to help provide positive and compliant real estate settlement experiences for 
consumers—and to serve as a resource on important issues, such as wire transfer fraud, third-party 
oversight and mortgage disclosures.” 
 

### 
 
About ALTA 
The American Land Title Association, founded in 1907, is the national trade association representing the 
land title insurance industry, which employs more than 120,000 people working in every county in the 
United States. The majority of ALTA’s 6,400 member companies are small businesses.  
 
Connect with ALTA on Facebook here. Follow ALTA on Twitter here. 
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